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August 18, 2014

Dear Reviewer:

The Alaska Department of Environmental Conservation, Division of Spill Prevention and Response,
Contaminated Sites Program (ADEC) has recently contracted the services of TERA, Toxicology
Excellence for Risk Assessment, to conduct an independent peer review of the chronic, oral reference
doses for sulfolane. The enclosed document has been developed for ADEC to be used as the sponsor
document during the review.

ADEC appreciates the time you are dedicating to this review and looks forward to meeting you at the
panel discussion.

Sincerely,

R/ Clndimp

Tamara Cardona, PhD
Environmental Program Specialist



